
 

 

8 October 2021 

   

Govt. Johnson College 
 

Dear Govt. Johnson College    

Subject: Message of Appreciation to Partners of the 2nd Asia and the Pacific Youth Symposium  

On behalf of the Asian Development Bank (ADB), I would like to send this letter of appreciation to your 

organization for working with ADB in meaningfully engaging young people towards the realization of its 

vision of a prosperous, inclusive, resilient, and sustainable Asia and the Pacific.  

The 2nd Asia and the Pacific Youth Symposium would not be complete without your support. We hope to 

count on this same support while we continue to work together in meaningfully engaging young people. I 

am also excited to share with you all the recap video of the symposium to take a look back on the journey 

we had undertaken in the past months. 

You may access the video here: https://youtu.be/N-q8g5pAoyA 

As we work with governments, young leaders, and other stakeholders in facilitating intergenerational 

dialogues on Meaningful Youth Engagement (MYE) and discussing major and emerging issues in the 

region, it is my hope that your organization will continue to support us and forward your own initiatives 

towards the cause.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

   

Christopher I. Morris 

Head, NGO and Civil Society Center  

Sustainable Development and Climate Change 

Asian Development Bank 


